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Sunny Heights Families, 
 
ISTEP is here!! 3rd and 4th graders will be testing 
during the morning next week.  It is very important 
that students are present and on time every 
day, but especially next week.   Our students need 
to be ready to test and free of interruption that late 
arriving students may cause.  Parents should make 
sure their children get plenty of rest and are ready 
to do their best. 
 
ISTEP testing is important, but it does not define 
our students or our school.  We do want our 3rd and 
4th graders to take the test seriously, try their best, 
and show everyone else how great being a Sunny 
Heights Eagle is!! 
 
 
Your proud principal, 
 
Barton Lewis 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
March 19

th

 Intersession 

April 2
nd

  School reconvenes 

April 9
th

   2018-19 Kindergarten Round-up 5:30-7:00 p.m. 

April 11
th

  Late start for students; elementary – 9:30 a.m. 

May 28
th

  Memorial Day Holiday – no school         

                                                  for students and staff 

June 4
th

   Last day for students; early dismissal    

                                                 @ 2:30 p.m. for Grades K-4;  

 

 
 4th GRADE CO-ED  

BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 
 

Friday, March 2nd at 6:00 p.m. 

WARREN CENTRAL FIELDHOUSE 
 

$3.00 per person or 

$10.00 for family of four 

(PARENTS MUST ACCOMPANY PLAYERS) 
 

**Cash ONLY** 
 

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT THE WARREN 

ARTS AND EDUCATION FOUNDATION 

CHARTWELLS SURVEY 
Chartwells wants your feedback  

completing a survey to make your  

child's lunch experience more  

enjoyable! Please type this link into  

a computer, smart phone, or tablet to  

answer the survey questions and give  

us your responses. Thank you! 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsEl

emParentSurveyMarch2018   

 

SPRING BREAK IS COMING! 
March 19th through March 30th!!! 
    School will reconvene  
    on Monday, April 2nd! 
 

ISTEP + PART 1 
February 26th – March 9th 

Students in Grades 3 - 4 
 

SNOW MAKE-UP DATES 

June 1st and June 4th  
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
for the 2018 – 2019 school year 

Monday, April 9th 
5:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

SUNNY HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY 
11149 Stonybrook Drive, Indianapolis 46229     
Phone: 532-2900; Fax: 532-2938 
School hours:  8:40 a.m. to 3:40 p.m. 
www.warren.k12.in.us 
http://sunnyheights.warren.k12.in.us/hom/       
https://www.facebook.com /SunnyHeightsElementary  
Follow Sunny Heights on Twitter @sunnyheightselem 

         #WarrenMatters 

START CLIPPING BOX TOPS 
TODAY!! 

Our PTA is collecting BOX TOPS 4 
EDUCATION.  Help our PTA earn money 
for our school and send your box tops to 

school.  Thanks for your help!! 

A NOTE FROM THE NURSE …. 
Flu season is here and we are only about 
half way through it.  Your child’s health is 
very important.  Sometimes it’s hard to tell 
if your child has the flu.  Common 
symptoms include coughing, fever and 
chills.  A fever can increase in just a few 
hours to very high levels.  If your child is 
sick it is very important to keep them 
hydrated.  Some examples include:  water, 
popsicles, juice, Pedialyte and Gatorade.  
Children, elderly and anyone  
who has chronic conditions  
(asthma, diabetes, heart disease)  
are more at risk from the flu.   
Flu can go into pneumonia  
which can be very dangerous.  A  
child does not have to look sick to be sick.  
I am here as a resource for you.  If you 
have questions or concerns, please give me 
a call at 317-532-2903.   

VOLUNTEER TUTORS NEEDED 
Oasis, a national non-profit organization 

whose mission includes engaging adult 

volunteers to work one-on-one with kids, is 

seeking volunteer tutors for children in grades 

K-3 in the Warren Township School District. By 

volunteering, you can help every child who 

needs a tutor have a tutor. Spend an hour 

each week during the school year with a 

young child who struggles with reading, and 

you can make a profound impact on that 

child’s future. To learn more, call Oasis at 317-

396-3751 or sign up at OasisIndy.org 

http://www.warren.k12.in.us/
http://sunnyheights.warren.k12.in.us/hom/
https://www.facebook.com/


  2018 SPRING 
 WARREN LITTLE LEAGUE 
 BASEBALL & SOFTBALL 

REGISTRATION 

The 2018 Baseball and Softball season is right around the corner. 
 

Come join one of Central Indiana’s largest youth baseball & softball facilities here on the 
Eastside. 
   

Here at Warren Little League we offer a safe and positive environment for girls & boys 
ages 3 through 18 so, 
 

Register anytime at www.warrenll.com for as little as $25 down 

2017 SPRING DIVISION PRICING 

  TeeBall -  $45    10u and 12u Softball divisions - $60  

  Rookies - $65       Major-Minors and Majors divisions - $110  

 Minors -  $95    50/70 and JR/SR division -  $125 

2017 SPRING 
 WARREN LITTLE LEAGUE 
 BASEBALL & SOFTBALL 

 

The 2017 Baseball and Softball season is right around the corner. 
 

Come join one of Central Indiana’s largest youth baseball & softball facilities here on the 
Eastside. 
   

Here at Warren Little League we offer a safe and positive environment for girls & boys ages 3 
through 18. 
 

Payment plans are available for as little as $25 down (online only) / Register anytime at www.warrenll.com.  
 

IN-PERSON REGISTRATION: 2-18-17 Post Road Christian Church 1112 N Post Road 9:00AM-3:00PM  

2017 SPRING DIVISION PRICING 

  TeeBall -  $59        8u and 10u Softball divisions - $60  

  Rookies - $85           Major-Minors and Majors divisions - $110
 Minors -  $95        50/70 and JR/SR division -  $125 

http://www.warrenll.com/
http://www.warrenll.com/


 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 


